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November 8, 1990

Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: File Nos. 54-DSS-P/L-90
55-DSS-P-90

Dear Sir:

Brevard Community College is very pleased to suppcrt the
application of Norris Satellite Communications, Inc. to
construct, launch and operate a communications satellite in the
domestic fixed satellite service. The granting of the
application by Norris Satellite Communications by the Commission
would serve the public interest by promoting the use of a new
frequency band, redu01ng congestion in the C- and Ku-bands, and
provide new service options. We feel that the granting of this
application would be of great benefit not only to the State of
Florida but the nation as well.

Brevard Community College supports the application of Norris

Satellite Communications, Inc. without reservations and would be
pleased to provide additional information if requested.

Sincerely,

(W Grosepe
Maxwell C.
President
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